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Mid-Week News 
March 17, 2020 

 

 
  

 

 

“The Lord is my Shepherd,  

I shall not want.”  

Pastor Bill’s message this Sunday, March 22,   

will be from 

Psalm 23 
 

Lenten Luncheons 
Begin at 12:00 Noon  

Each of the following Thursday s 

March 19th – First Baptist Church, Host 

  Art Walker, speaker 

March 26th – Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Host 

  Chris Reynolds, speaker 

Bring a sack lunch, dessert and drinks provided.  

 

This month's family event that was scheduled for 

Saturday, March 21, to take place at the Jetz 

Trampoline Park in Osage Beach has been 

canceled. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic 

concerns, Emily and the leadership of the church 

felt that it would be best to cancel at this time. It 

will be discussed to look at doing it at a later date.  

 
 

 

Church Board Meeting 
Thursday, March 19, 2020 

6:30 pm 
Office Board Room 

 Church Security 
There is a new door system on the office door, people 

have to be buzzed in; for safety. If you have a key for 

the church office you will need to come in or call and 

give the office staff a 4 digit code that you can 

remember to enter the office, church building keys will 

still work the same as always. As of this date there has 

been $3,375 in giving for the new system, all help is 

appreciated, please mark your contribution in the memo 

line for security.   

If you are under the weather 

and would like Pastor Bill or 

a Deacon or Elder to visit, 

please contact the church 

office. 

http://www.eldonfcc.org/
mailto:fcceldon@eldonpc.com


PRAYER CONCERNS 
Margaret Givens, Melissa Gier, Joan Enloe, Jettson 

Bezaire, Billie Pittrich, Robb Armstrong, Treva Crismon, 

Betty Kincaid, Fran Watts, Terri Chisholm, Melaine 

Hudson, Dwayne Wood, Rosemary Scmon, Dorothy 

Simpson, Nadine Hachler, Judy Spriggs, Darlene Adcock, 

Sandy Neal,  Bill Harvey, Wyndee Moreland, Harry Reed, 

Steven Jenkins, Delbert Hayes,  Debra Hess, Janet Brown, 

Lynn Wolfier, Graham Grimes, Erne Herman, Julie 

Lodes, Betty Crouch, James Hodshon, Judy Beach, 

Wayne Pritchett, Linda Larkin, Tiffany, Chrissy Bain, 

Ted Dowler, Curt Morris, Ella Dee Cohen and son Paul 

Kidwell, Chevy Hayes, Danny Foreman, Pat Evans, 

Debbie Peters, Geneva Brock, Nancy McComb, David 

Thompson, Debbie Hawks, Kayla Harden, Shelly Eaton, 

Bob Brandt,  Oscar Willis, Lauryn Tisdale, Margaret 

Hines,  Larry Spencer, Laura Lynn Kerr, Fern Kays, 

Howard Vann, Kristi Dawson, Ted Smith, David Morris, 

Thelma Currence,  

Lee House:  David Queen, Wallace Vernon,  

Billie Pittrich 

Tri-County Nursing Facility:  Fran Watts 

Kidwell Home: Joan Enloe 

Bristol Manor: Betty Kincade 

Summit Villa: Treva Crismon 

Rock Island Care: Howard Vann 

Miller County Care Center: Dorothy Simpson 
Please call the office to update the announcements and prayer concerns.  

 
 

Contributions 
Week ending, March 15:  

 Tithes: $977.00 

 Designated Giving: $12.00 

 Givelify Giving: $55.00 

 Security System: $3,375.00 

Attendance 
March 15 – 70 

Those Who Serve 

Communion Prep–March 22–Patti Wild 

Worship Leader– March 22– Sydney Tompkins 

Fellowship– March 22– Judy Spriggs 
Home Communion – Rose Adams 

ELDERS – March: 
  Gary Tompkins – Rose Adams 

DEACONS – March: 

  Charlette Crouch – Patti Wild 

  Patti Gibson – Carol Harden 

 

 

2020 Financial Report 
Budget Required Year to Date $43,113.75 

Budget Received Year to Date $31,057.46 

Required Monthly Budget $14,371.25 

Budget Received Month to Date $11,238.00 

Expenses for Month to Date $3,788.15 

Expenses for Year to Date $38,065.05 

Friendship Circle 
The Friendship Circle will not be meeting until after the 

concerns of the pandemic are over, they will resume as so 

as possible watch for updates.  

 

Coffee and Fellowship 
Thank you to all of you that have signed up to do 

fellowship. There is a new signup sheet on the kitchen door 

for April through June.   

Thank you, Carolyn Cardwell 

 

Choir & Handbells 
Handbells and Choir members will have practice on 

Wednesday, March 18th at 6:30 pm handbells, 7:20 pm 

choir. 

Women’s Bible Study  
Due to the President’s request to stay home, we will 

cancel Bible Study for the next few weeks.  We can re-

evaluate in the next couple of weeks to see where this is 

all headed.  I hope that we can resume on Sunday, April 

5th.  We will see… 

Bingo @ Eldon Nursing Home  
Bingo has been postponed until further notice at the Eldon 

Nursing and Rehab.  

 

Keeping Us Safe 
In the response of the COVID-19 pandemic 

concerns, the Worship Committee has taken 

precautionary measures to help keep our church 

community safe. These measures were put into 

place this past Sunday. 

For future updates and/or changes we will 

communicate whatever the board suggests.  

Contributions 
Week ending, March 8:  

 Tithes: $3990.00 

 Designated Giving: $1.00 

 Givelify Giving: $210.00 

 Security System: $2875.00 

Attendance 
March 8 – 83 

 

 


